
 

 

   

 

     
   
   

   
     

   

 
2020 – Notice to Shipping # 18 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  
 
Restrictions for Pilots Boarding Ships at Iroquois Lock  
(Cancelled 2020/05/06) 
 
In order to minimize the risk to exposure of COVID-19, pilots will be granted access to Iroquois 
lock only once the ship is fully secured in the lock.   
 
Taxi drivers and pilots will be subject to the SLSMC screening measures before being allowed 
onto the lock.  They may be refused access to the lock should they not meet the screening 
criteria.  Taxi drivers are not permitted to exit their vehicles.     
 
Waiting room and washroom facilities at the lock will be unavailable until further notice.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
April 2, 2020 

 

 
 

 


